
Homework:  

English—Read through the sheet below which reinforces the 
learning this week and remember to learn your spellings. 

Maths—Please complete the maths sheet in your folder. 

Containing: Weekly spellings and homework. 

It was wonderful to welcome the children back after the Christmas holiday and see how grown up and ready they are to 
begin the Spring Term. Thank you for all your support in creating an art project with upcycled resources. The children are 
really enjoying talking about their winter creations. 
We are learning all about our town Bromsgrove this term and will be going for a 
walk into town on Monday morning (15.1.24) next week. We hope your child will be able 
to come but please let us know if they have an appointment.  
From Mrs Tricklebank, Mrs Webb and the Year 1 Team 

Hello Year 1 

 

IMPORTANT: Please make sure that your child 

has a full, spare set of clothes at school 

(trousers, socks, pants, top ).Your child may have 

an accident or slip in mud and need them. 

Please RETURN more clean clothes if they are 

used. 

For the 

week:  

15.1.24 

 

To Do 

 

Bring a filled water bottle to school every day please, 

which your child can top up.  

Bring your reading bag to school each day and 

change your book if you are ready to. 

Monday  

Walk in to 
town 9.10-
10.30 

MULTI-SKILLS CLUB: 

IF YOUR CHILD IS AT MULTI-SKILLS AFTER SCHOOL, 

PLEASE COME DRESSED IN YOUR PE KIT. 

 

Tuesday  

PE DAY Both 

classes 

 

Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather, as it can be 

outside, and trainers. 

Wednesday 

PE DAY Both 

classes 

Come to school ready dressed for PE.  

Wear your PE kit, according to the weather, as it can be 

outside, and trainers. 

Thursday 

 

 

Friday 

 

 

Please practise for a test on Friday 19th January 

   

 

The phoneme 

oe   ow         

Tricky Words 

toe 

goes 

own 

blow 

snow 

grow 

show 

go 

no 

so 




